OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Eounty of Allegheny

DAN ONORATO 101 COURTHOUSE ¢ 436 GRANT STREET
CHIEF EXECUTIVE PITTSBURGH, PA 15219
PHONE (412) 350-6500 ¢ FAX {412) 350-6512

January 8, 2007

Honorable Rich Fitzgerald, President
Allegheny County Council

119 Courthouse

436 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Mr. Fitzgerald:
Please be advised that I would like to withdraw Council Appointment 2959-06,

Appointing Patricia Kolar to the Area Agency on Aging Advisory Council. Thank you
for your prompt attention to this matter.

an Onorato
Chief Executive

CC: John Mascio, Chief Clerk




